Dorchester Student Council Presents Caps for Kids



Dear Parents and Teachers,

This year our school is teaming up with Caps for Kids, a national non-profit organization dedicated to giving caps signed by athletes and celebrities to children battling cancer. All students will be encouraged to participate in Caps for Kids' annual Cap Day initiative, taking place on **Friday**, **February 7**.

Launched in 2004, Cap Day is a nationwide initiative dedicated to raising awareness and support for children being treated for cancer.

On **Friday, February 7, 2020**, students will have the opportunity to wear their favorite caps to school in return for donating \$1. 100% of the proceeds benefit Caps for Kids.

Thousands of schools and businesses have participated in Cap Day over the years, raising money to put smiles on the faces of pediatric cancer patients everywhere. Participation raises funds and awareness for our future celebrity signers and caregivers.

Cap Day is a fun and excellent opportunity for the student body to give back to the community.

A simple donation can go a long way in changing the life of a young cancer patient.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact us or visit www.CapsForKids.org. Thank you!